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Physics, Volume 2 2010-04-20
ein zweibändiger klassiker unter den physiklehrbüchern und zweifellos eines der
umfassendsten und ausführlichsten werke seiner art auch diese 5 auflage bemüht sich
besonders um eine klare einleuchtende darstellung der grundgedanken gestützt auf
neueste erkenntnisse der physikdidaktik die kapitel zur thermodynamik und zur
quantentheorie wurden durchgängig aktualisiert alle Übungsaufgaben wurden
überarbeitet neue aufgaben sind hinzugekommen erweitert wurde auch der
ergänzungsband

A Student's Pocket Companion to Accompany Fundamentals
of Physics, 5th Edition, David Halliday, Robert Resnick,
Jearl Walker 1997
no other text on the market today can match the success of halliday resnick and
walker s fundamentals of physics this text continues to outperform the competition
year after year and the new edition will be no exception intended for calculus based
physics courses the 6th edition of this extraordinary text is a major redesign of
the best selling 5th edition which still maintains many of the elements that led to
its enormous success jearl walker adds his unique style to this edition with the
addition of new problems designed to capture and keep students attention nearly all
changes are based on suggestions from instructors and students using the 5th edition
from reviewer comments and from research done on the process of learning the primary



goal of this text is to provide students with a solid understanding of fundamental
physics concepts and to help them apply this conceptual understanding to
quantitative problem solving the principal goal of halliday resnick walker is to
provide instructors with a tool by which they can teach students how to effectively
read scientific material and successfully reason through scientific questions to
sharpen this tool the enhanced problems version of the sixth edition of fundamentals
of physics contains over 1000 new high quality problems that require thought and
reasoning rather than simplistic plugging of data into formulas

Fundamentals of Physics 2002-04-19
カラー図版と写真を用い わかりやすく解説

物理学の基礎 2002-02
the comprehensive practical book that explores the principles properties and
applications of electrical polymers the electrical properties of polymers present
almost limitless possibilities for industrial research and development and this book
provides an in depth look at these remarkable molecules in addition to traditional
applications in insulating materials wires and cables electrical polymers are
increasingly being used in a range of emerging technologies presenting a
comprehensive overview of how electrical polymers function and how they can be
applied in the electronics automotive medical and military fields polymers for
electricity and electronics materials properties and applications presents intensive



and accessible coverage with a focus on practical applications including examples of
state of the art scientific issues the book evaluates new technologies such as light
emitting diodes molecular electronics liquid crystals nanotechnology optical fibers
and soft electronics and explains the advantages of conductive polymers as well as
their processibility and commercial uses this book is an essential resource for
anyone working with or interested in polymers and polymer science in addition
appendices that detail the electrical properties of selected polymers as well as
list additional astm and corresponding international testing standards and methods
for testing electrical properties are also included

Solutions to Resnick and Halliday Physics Pt.1-2
2012-02-07
sound propagation sound propagates through air as a longitudinal wave the speed of
sound is determined by the properties of the air and not by the frequency or
amplitude of the sound sound waves as well as most other types of waves can be
described in terms of the following basic wave phenomena

Polymers for Electricity and Electronics 1996-08-16
part 3 of the fifth edition of this introduction to physics this text addresses the
issue of building bridges of reason so that students may move from qualitative
understanding of any given physics concept to making decisions about how to solve a



problem involving that concept

Basic of sound and hearing 1977
this book argues that the traditional image of feyerabend is erroneous and that
contrary to common belief he was a great admirer of science it shows how feyerabend
presented a vision of science that represented how science really works besides
giving a theoretical framework based on feyerabend s philosophy of science the book
offers criteria that can help readers to evaluate and understand research reported
in important international science education journals with respect to feyerabend s
epistemological anarchism the book includes an evaluation of general chemistry and
physics textbooks most science curricula and textbooks provide the following advice
to students do not allow theories in contradiction with observations and all
scientific theories must be formulated inductively based on experimental facts
feyerabend questioned this widely prevalent premise of science education in most
parts of the world and in contrast gave the following advice scientists can accept a
hypothesis despite experimental evidence to the contrary and scientific theories are
not always consistent with all the experimental data no wonder feyerabend became a
controversial philosopher and was considered to be against rationalism and anti
science recent research in philosophy of science however has shown that most of
feyerabend s philosophical ideas are in agreement with recent trends in the 21st
century of the 120 articles from science education journals evaluated in this book
only 9 recognized that feyerabend was presenting a plurality of perspectives based
on how science really works furthermore it has been shown that feyerabend could even



be considered as a perspectival realist among other aspects feyerabend emphasized
that in order to look for breakthroughs in science one does not have to be
complacent about the truth of the theories but rather has to look for opportunities
to break rules or violate categories mansoor niaz carefully analyses references to
feyerabend in the literature and displays the importance of feyerabend s philosophy
in analyzing historical episodes niaz shows through this remarkable book a deep
understanding to the essence of science calvin kalman concordia university canada in
this book mansoor niaz explores the antecedents context and features of feyerabend s
work and offers a more nuanced understanding then reviews and considers its
reception in the science education and philosophy of science literature this is a
valuable contribution to scholarship about feyerabend with the potential to inform
further research as well as science education practice david geelan griffith
university australia

Fundamentals of Physics, Part 4, Chapters 34-38
2020-01-27
in physics sound is a vibration that propagates as an acoustic wave through a
transmission medium such as a gas liquid or solid in human physiology and psychology
sound is the reception of such waves and their perception by the brain 1 only
acoustic waves that have frequencies lying between about 20 hz and 20 khz the audio
frequency range elicit an auditory percept in humans in air at atmospheric pressure
these represent sound waves with wavelengths of 17 meters 56 ft to 1 7 centimeters 0
67 in sound waves above 20 khz are known as ultrasound and are not audible to humans



sound waves below 20 hz are known as infrasound different animal species have
varying hearing ranges acoustics is the interdisciplinary science that deals with
the study of mechanical waves in gasses liquids and solids including vibration sound
ultrasound and infrasound a scientist who works in the field of acoustics is an
acoustician while someone working in the field of acoustical engineering may be
called an acoustical engineer 2 an audio engineer on the other hand is concerned
with the recording manipulation mixing and reproduction of sound applications of
acoustics are found in almost all aspects of modern society subdisciplines include
aeroacoustics audio signal processing architectural acoustics bioacoustics electro
acoustics environmental noise musical acoustics noise control psychoacoustics speech
ultrasound underwater acoustics and vibration

Physics 2022-10-30
this book introduces senior level and postgraduate students to the principles and
applications of biophotonics it also serves as a valuable reference resource or as a
short course textbook for practicing physicians clinicians biomedical researchers
healthcare professionals and biomedical engineers and technicians dealing with the
design development and application of photonics components and instrumentation to
biophotonics issues the topics include the fundamentals of optics and photonics the
optical properties of biological tissues light tissue interactions microscopy for
visualizing tissue components spectroscopy for optically analyzing the properties of
tissue and optical biomedical imaging it also describes tools and techniques such as
laser and led optical sources photodetectors optical fibers bioluminescent probes



for labeling cells optical based biosensors surface plasmon resonance and lab on a
chip technologies among the applications are optical coherence tomography oct
optical imaging modalities photodynamic therapy pdt photobiostimulation or low level
light therapy lllt diverse microscopic and spectroscopic techniques tissue
characterization laser tissue ablation optical trapping and optogenetics worked
examples further explain the material and how it can be applied to practical designs
and the homework problems help test readers understanding of the text this second
edition provides updates as follows 1 updated references in each chapter with recent
review papers tutorials and generic research results 2 new sections in chap 3
addressing tapered fibers for sensors biocompatibility issues of optical fibers and
concepts of implantable fibers 3 updates in chaps 4 and 5 on optical sources and
photodetectors discussing fiber based sources silicon photomultipliers and high
speed cameras for biosensing 4 sections on improvements in microscopy imaging
spectroscopy and sensing in chapters 7 10 5 new biophotonic application techniques
in chap 11 will include optogenetic advances smart phones for imaging wearable
biophotonic sensors and robotic surgery and light therapy

Feyerabend’s Epistemological Anarchism 2022-09-22
since the invention of the laser our fascination with the photon has led to one of
the most dynamic and rapidly growing fields of technology as the reality of all
optical systems quickly comes into focus it is more important than ever to have a
thorough understanding of light and the optical components used to control it
comprising chapters drawn from the author s highly anticipated book photonics



principles and practices light and optics principles and practices offers a detailed
and focused treatment for anyone in need of authoritative information on this
critical area underlying photonics using a consistent approach the author leads you
step by step through each topic each skillfully crafted chapter first explores the
theoretical concepts of each topic and then demonstrates how these principles apply
to real world applications by guiding you through experimental cases illuminated
with numerous illustrations the book works systematically through light light and
shadow thermal radiation light production light intensity light and color the laws
of light plane mirrors spherical mirrors lenses prisms beamsplitters light passing
through optical components optical instruments for viewing applications polarization
of light optical materials and laboratory safety containing several topics presented
for the first time in book form light and optics principles and practices is simply
the most modern comprehensive and hands on text in the field

basics of sound and hearing 2018-10-03
since the invention of the laser our fascination with the photon has led to one of
the most dynamic and rapidly growing fields of technology as the reality of all
optical systems comes into focus it is more important than ever to stay current with
the latest advances in the optics and components that enable photonics technology
comprising chapters drawn from the author s highly anticipated book photonics
principles and practices physical optics principles and practices offers a detailed
and focused treatment for anyone in need of authoritative information on this
critical area underlying photonics using a consistent approach the author leads you



step by step through each topic each skillfully crafted chapter first explores the
theoretical concepts of each topic and then demonstrates how these principles apply
to real world applications by guiding you through experimental cases illuminated
with numerous illustrations the book works systematically through the principles of
waves diffraction interference diffraction gratings interferometers spectrometers
and several aspects of laser technology to build a thorough understanding of how to
study and manipulate the behavior of light for various applications in addition it
includes a four page insert containing several full color illustrations as well as a
chapter on laboratory safety containing several topics presented for the first time
in book form physical optics principles and practices is simply the most modern
detailed and hands on text in the field

Biophotonics 2018-10-03
since the invention of the laser our fascination with the photon has led to one of
the most dynamic and rapidly growing fields of technology an explosion of new
materials devices and applications makes it more important than ever to stay current
with the latest advances surveying the field from fundamental concepts to state of
the art developments photonics principles and practices builds a comprehensive
understanding of the theoretical and practical aspects of photonics from the basics
of light waves to fiber optics and lasers providing self contained coverage and
using a consistent approach the author leads you step by step through each topic
each skillfully crafted chapter first explores the theoretical concepts of each
topic and then demonstrates how these principles apply to real world applications by



guiding you through experimental cases illuminated with numerous illustrations
coverage is divided into six broad sections systematically working through light
optics waves and diffraction optical fibers fiber optics testing and laboratory
safety a complete glossary useful appendices and a thorough list of references round
out the presentation the text also includes a 16 page insert containing 28 full
color illustrations containing several topics presented for the first time in book
form photonics principles and practices is simply the most modern comprehensive and
hands on text in the field

Light and Optics 2017-12-19
written by established experts in the field this book features in depth discussions
of proven scientific principles current trends and applications of nuclear chemistry
to the sciences and engineering provides up to date coverage of the latest research
and examines the theoretical and practical aspects of nuclear and radiochemistry
presents the basic physical principles of nuclear and radiochemistry in a succinct
fashion requiring no basic knowledge of quantum mechanics adds discussion of math
tools and simulations to demonstrate various phenomena new chapters on nuclear
medicine nuclear forensics and particle physics and updates to all other chapters
includes additional in chapter sample problems with solutions to help students
reviews of 1st edition an authoritative comprehensive but succinct state of the art
textbook the chemical educator and an excellent resource for libraries and
laboratories supporting programs requiring familiarity with nuclear processes choice



Physical Optics 2017-04-05
this book covers a range of new research on computational quantum chemistry along
with a special section devoted to exotic carbon allotropes and spiro quantum theory
the section on spiro quantum theory covers the technical presentation of the ideas
surrounding the emergence of a synthetic analytical and theoretical spiro quantum
chemistry edifice as well as a chemical topology scheme that successfully describes
molecules and patterns including the hydrocarbons and allotropes of carbon the
second part of the book covers a range of new research on computational quantum
chemistry

Photonics 2013-09-24
多機能構造とは 多機能材料は複合材料です 構造物の開発に対する従来のアプローチは 耐荷重機能とその他の機能要件を別々に扱うことです しかし 最近 多機能生物システムがど
のように機能するかについての最近の発見に導かれて 一体型の非耐荷重機能を備えた耐荷重材料および構造の開発への関心が高まっています どのようにメリットがありますか i 次
のトピックに関する洞察と検証 第1章 多機能構造 第2章 複合材料 第3章 傾斜機能材料 第4章 電気抵抗率と導電率 第5章 熱伝導率 第6章 カーボンナノチューブ
第7章 生物学的システム 第8章 生分解 ii 多機能構造に関する一般的な上位の質問に答える iii 多くの分野で多機能構造を使用するための実際の例 iv 17の付録で
各業界の266の新興技術を簡単に説明し 多機能構造の技術を360度完全に理解します この本の対象者 専門家 学部生 大学院生 愛好家 愛好家 およびあらゆる種類の多機能
構造の基本的な知識や情報を超えたい人

Modern Nuclear Chemistry 2022-01-27
transport phenomena in micro and nanoscale functional materials and devices offers a
pragmatic view on transport phenomena for micro and nanoscale materials and devices



both as a research tool and as a means to implant new functions in materials
chapters emphasize transport properties tp as a research tool at the micro nano
level and give an experimental view on underlying techniques the relevance of tp is
highlighted through the interplay between a micro nanocarrier s characteristics and
media characteristics long short range order and disorder excitations couplings and
in energy conversions later sections contain case studies on the role of transport
properties in functional nanomaterials this includes transport in thin films and
nanostructures from nanogranular films to graphene and 2d semiconductors and
spintronics and from read heads mrams and sensors to nano oscillators and energy
conversion from figures of merit micro coolers and micro heaters to
spincaloritronics presents a pragmatic description of electrical transport phenomena
in micro and nanoscale materials and devices from an experimental viewpoint provides
an in depth overview of the experimental techniques available to measure transport
phenomena in micro and nanoscale materials features case studies to illustrate how
each technique works highlights emerging areas of interest in micro and nanomaterial
transport phenomena including spintronics

Computational and Experimental Chemistry 2021-03-23
based on feedback the authors have streamlined their bestselling reference to zero
in on just the clinical answers ophthalmologists need in day to day practice this
new edition presents unparalleled guidance on nearly every ophthalmic condition and
procedure



多機能構造 2009-01-01
michael behe william dembski stephen meyer as progress in science continues to
reveal unimagined complexities three scientists revisit the difficult and compelling
question of the origin of our universe as mathematician biochemist and philosopher
of science they explore the possibility of developing a reliable method for
detecting an intelligent cause and evidence for design at the origin of life in the
process they present a strong case for opening and pursuing a fruitful exchange
between science and theology mathematician william dembski author of the design
inference first argues that new developments in the information sciences make
intelligent design objectively and scientifically detectable he identifies the signs
of design next philosopher of science stephen meyer and biochemist michael behe
author of darwin s black box argue that these signs are now clearly evident in both
the architecture of the universe and the features of living systems other essays by
the authors defend the scientific status of the theory of intelligent design and
show how that theory supports traditional religious belief without necessarily
proving the existence of god in a concluding essay michael behe responds to critics
of his best selling book darwin s black box thus bringing readers up to date on the
status of the contemporary design argument in biology

Transport Phenomena in Micro- and Nanoscale Functional



Materials and Devices 2000-10-02
focusing on control and manipulation of plasmons at nanometer dimensions
nanoplasmonics combines the strength of electronics and photonics and is predicted
to replace existing integrated circuits and photonic devices it is one of the
fastest growing fields of science with applications in telecommunication consumer
electronics data storage medical diagnostics and energy nanoplasmonics advanced
device applications provides a scientific and technological background of a
particular nanoplasmonic application and outlines the progress and challenges of the
application it reviews the latest developments in nanoplasmonic applications such as
optical storage photovoltaics photocatalysts integrated chips optical elements and
sensing the areas of application were chosen for their practicality and each chapter
provides a balanced scientific review and technological progress of how these areas
of application are shaping the future

Ophthalmology 2018-10-08
offbeat physics machines meditations and misconceptions is a collection of articles
on various topics in classical physics that have intrigued the author and their
students throughout the years the book is divided into three parts part i machines
comprises chapters that explain or model the workings of a number of machines
understood in a broad sense on the basis of physical principles these machines can
be as simple as a rolling wheel or as complex as a jet engine then in part ii
meditations the authors go beyond the standard examples experiments and



approximations discussed ad nauseam in most physics textbooks but which are not
always very exciting or realistic for example what happens when colliding bodies are
not perfectly rigid as we know real bodies are not finally part iii misconceptions
aims to correct misconceptions that students may have about physical phenomena or
clarify issues that are often presented misleadingly confusingly or imprecisely in
textbooks such as the relationship between angular momentum and angular velocity in
rotational motion this is a book for all those who wish to learn physics beyond the
textbooks and from more realistic problems often occurring in engineering contexts
it will be useful to instructors at all levels as well as highly motivated students
taking general physics courses in higher education

Believing What's Right, Doing What's Right 1997
designed to prepare candidates for the american board of health physics
comprehensive examination part i and other certification examinations this monograph
introduces professionals in the field to radiation protection principles and their
practical application in routine and emergency situations it features more than 650
worked examples illustrating concepts under discussion along with in depth coverage
of sources of radiation standards and regulations biological effects of ionizing
radiation instrumentation external and internal dosimetry counting statistics
monitoring and interpretations operational health physics transportation and waste
nuclear emergencies and more reflecting for the first time the true scope of health
physics at an introductory level basic health physics problems and solutions gives
readers the tools to properly evaluate challenging situations in all areas of



radiation protection including the medical university power reactor fuel cycle
research reactor environmental non ionizing radiation and accelerator health physics

Science and Evidence for Design in the Universe 2000
in fundamental ways the functioning of all living systems obeys the laws of physics
and chemistry this is true for all physiological processes that occur inside cells
tissues organs and organisms this new edition of a classic text has been throughly
revised while maintaining its unparalleled commitment to the clear presentation and
student user friendliness certain to maintain its leading role in the teaching of
general and comparative physiological principles physicochemical and environmental
plant physiology 2nd edition establishes a new standard of excellence in the
teaching of quantitative plant physiology

Nanoplasmonics 2009
the 2004 physics education research per conference brought together researchers in
how we teach physics and how it is learned student understanding of concepts the
efficacy of different pedagogical techniques and the importance of student attitudes
toward physics and knowledge were all discussed these proceedings capture an
important snapshot of the per community containing an incredibly broad collection of
research papers of work in progress



Industrial Mathematics 2001
dielectrics in electric fields explores the influence of electric fields on
dielectric i e non conducting or insulating materials examining the distinctive
behaviors of these materials through well established principles of physics and
engineering featuring five new chapters nearly 200 new figures and more than 800 new
citations this fully updated and significantly expanded second edition analyzes
inorganic substances with real life applications in harsh working conditions such as
outdoor nuclear and space environments introduces methods for measuring dielectric
properties at microwave frequencies presenting results obtained for specific
materials discusses the application of dielectric theory in allied fields such as
corrosion studies civil engineering and health sciences combines in one chapter
coverage of electrical breakdown in gases with breakdown in micrometric gaps offers
extensive coverage of electron energy distribution essential knowledge required for
the application of plasma sciences in medical science delivers a detailed review of
breakdown in liquids along with an overview of electron mobility providing a clear
understanding of breakdown phenomena explains breakdown in solid dielectrics such as
single crystals polycrystalline and amorphous states thin films and powders
compressed to form pellets addresses the latest advances in dielectric theory and
research including cutting edge nanodielectric materials and their practical
applications blends early classical papers that laid the foundation for much of the
dielectric theory with more recent work the author has drawn from more than 55 years
of research studies and experience in the areas of high voltage engineering power
systems and dielectric materials and systems to supply both aspiring and practicing



engineers with a comprehensive authoritative source for up to date information on
dielectrics in electric fields

Microfabricated Systems and MEMS V 2022-04-28
understanding physics second edition is a comprehensive yet compact introductory
physics textbook aimed at physics undergraduates and also at engineers and other
scientists taking a general physics course written with today s students in mind
this text covers the core material required by an introductory course in a clear and
refreshing way a second colour is used throughout to enhance learning and
understanding each topic is introduced from first principles so that the text is
suitable for students without a prior background in physics at the same time the
book is designed to enable students to proceed easily to subsequent courses in
physics and may be used to support such courses mathematical methods in particular
calculus and vector analysis are introduced within the text as the need arises and
are presented in the context of the physical problems which they are used to analyse
particular aims of the book are to demonstrate to students that the easiest most
concise and least ambiguous way to express and describe phenomena in physics is by
using the language of mathematics and that at this level the total amount of
mathematics required is neither large nor particularly demanding modern physics
topics relativity and quantum mechanics are introduced at an earlier stage than is
usually found in introductory textbooks and are integrated with the more classical
material from which they have evolved this book encourages students to develop an
intuition for relativistic and quantum concepts at as early a stage as is



practicable the text takes a reflective approach towards the scientific method at
all stages and in keeping with the title of the text emphasis is placed on
understanding of and insight into the material presented

American Journal of Physics 2010-04-26
this is the first in depth study of the malay martial art silat and the first
ethnographic account of the haqqani islamic sufi order drawing on 12 years of
research and practice the author provides a major contribution to the study of malay
culture

Announcer 2003
energy is crucial for events of every kind in this world or any other without energy
nothing would ever happen nothing would move and there would be no life the sun
wouldn t shine winds wouldn t blow rivers wouldn t flow trees wouldn t grow birds
wouldn t fly and fish wouldn t swim indeed no material object living or dead could
even exist in spite of all this energy is seldom considered a part of what we call
nature in the energy of nature e c pielou explores energy s role in nature how and
where it originates what it does and what becomes of it drawing on a wide range of
scientific disciplines from physics chemistry and biology to all the earth sciences
as well as on her own lifelong experience as a naturalist pielou opens our eyes to
the myriad ways energy and its transfer affect the earth and its inhabitants along
the way we learn how energy is delivered to the earth from the sun how it causes



weather winds and tides how it shapes the earth through mountain building and
erosion how it is captured and used by living things how it is stored in chemical
bonds how nuclear energy is released how it heats the unseen depths of the planet
and is explosively revealed in the turmoil of earthquakes and volcanoes how energy
manifests itself in magnetism and electromagnetic waves how we harness it to fuel
human societies and much more filled with fascinating information and and helpful
illustrations hand drawn by the author the energy of nature is fun readable and
instructive science buffs of all ages will be delighted a luminous inquiring and
thoughtful exploration of earth s energetics jocylyn mcdowell discovery

Offbeat Physics 1999
Ｍ理論による究極の宇宙論的予言 この宇宙が死滅するとき われわれはワープマシンや超空間を通って無数に存在する並行宇宙へと脱出できるのだろうか 最新の理論と観測データによっ
て宇宙の進化を鮮やかに描き出す ＢＢＣノンフィクション賞受賞作 理論物理学の第一人者による 平易でスリリングな最新宇宙論の決定版 内容 第i部 宇宙 第一章 宇宙が赤ん
坊だったころ 第二章 パラドックスに満ちた宇宙 第三章 ビッグバン 第四章 インフレーションと並行宇宙 第ii部 マルチバース 第五章 次元の入口とタイムトラベル 第六
章 量子論的な並行宇宙 第七章 Ｍ理論 すべてのひもの母 第八章 設計された宇宙 第九章 十一次元のエコーを探す 第iii部 超空間への脱出 第十章 すべての終わり 第
十一章 宇宙からの脱出 第十二章 マルチバースを超えて

Basic Health Physics 2005-09-29
companies are what they measure and the selection of good performance indicators is
not an easy process this monograph suggests how to identify indicators that achieve
a balance in these effects and enhance long term profitability it focuses on the
designing of a performance measurement system pms



The British National Bibliography 2017-07-28
chemical vapour deposition an integrated engineering design for advanced materials
focuses on the application of this technology to engineering coatings and in
particular to the manufacture of high performance materials such as fibre reinforced
ceramic composite materials for structural applications at high temperatures this
book aims to provide a thorough exploration of the design and applications of
advanced materials and their manufacture in engineering from physical fundamentals
and principles to optimization of processing parameters and other current practices
this book is designed to guide readers through the development of both high
performance materials and the design of cvd systems to manufacture such materials
chemical vapour deposition an integrated engineering design for advanced materials
introduces integrated design and manufacture of advanced materials to researchers
industrial practitioners postgraduates and senior undergraduate students

Physicochemical & Environmental Plant Physiology 1951

2004 Physics Education Research Conference 2012-05-18



Dielectrics in Electric Fields 2009-06-05

Transcript of the Enrollment Books 2008-09-15

Understanding Physics 2006-01-25

Shadows of the Prophet 2007-08-13

The Energy of Nature 2010-03-23
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